
February 3, 2023 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Straightline Kentucky 
d--------------h 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2022-00400 
McKinney Water District 
Response to Initial Request for Information 
and Request for Extension 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is McKinney Water District's partial response to Kentucky Public 
Service Commission staff's Initial Request for Information. McKinney District has prepared responses to 
Questions #la-i, #2a-c, #4-5, #7-9b, and #11a-d. However, despite their best efforts, McKinney District is 
unable to prepare responses to Questions #lj, #2d, #3a-b, #6, and #10 by the scheduled deadline of 
Monday February 6, 2023 due to my unavailability to provide assistance while I was travelling in Israel and 
Jordan during January 16-30, 2023 and due to family medical emergencies of the McKinney District office 
staff. 

McKinney District respectfully requests a two-week extension and proposes to provide responses to the 
remaining questions by Monday February 20, 2023. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 

Enclosures 


